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Verner Elementary Recognized as 2015 OPPORTUNITY SCHOOL 

The Riverview School District proudly congratulates Verner Elementary School for its designation as a 2015 

OPPORTUNITY SCHOOL.  Verner was chosen by PENNCAN as one of only six Allegheny County Schools 

earning this recognition.  The award will be presented to staff, parents, and students on June 3rd during an 

evening celebration at the Kaufmann Center in Pittsburgh.  It should be noted that Verner Elementary is the only 

traditional public school earning the award.  The other five recipients are charter or magnet schools.  We are proud 

of Verner being acknowledged for its ability to close the achievement gap and lead all students to academic 

success.  See the attached invitation for more details about this SERIOUS SUCCESS and to join us on June 3rd.   

All are welcome. 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/celebration-of-allegheny-countys-2015-opportunity-schools-tickets-16898479808
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